
 

Public Notice 
Shoreline Master Program Periodic Review  

Including written comment period 
 
Notice Date:    February 16, 2022 

Proposal Name: Shoreline Master Program (SMP) Periodic Review & Update – 
2nd Draft 

Documents Available at:  https://www.anacorteswa.gov/1095/SMP-Update 

Lead Agency: City of Anacortes Planning, Community & Economic 
Development Department 

Contact Person  Libby Grage, Planning Manager 

Written Comment Period:  February 16, 2022 to March 9, 2022 at 5 p.m.   

 

Proposal Description 
The City of Anacortes is accepting comments on a periodic review of the City of Anacortes’s shoreline 
master program (SMP).  A public comment period and public hearing were previously held for Draft 1.   
Changes have been made to the proposal including those necessary to correspond with changes 
recommended or required and by the Department of Ecology.   Draft 2 of the proposed SMP 
amendments and associated documents will be available for review at the above website address by 
February 16, 2022.   

How to Comment 
All written comments must be received by March 9, 2022, at 5:00 pm.   
 

Email comments are preferred and must be sent to libbyb@cityofanacortes.org.  Include your 
comments in the body of your email message rather than as attachments.   

Paper comments may be mailed or delivered to: 
Planning, Community & Economic Development Department 
ATTN: Libby Grage 
P.O. Box 547 / 904 6th St. 
Anacortes, WA 98221 
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